
Maximizing Our Resources to provide Extraordinary service 

South Central Region 
Regional Conference Service Project 

Theme: The color of Z-HOPETM is service-Regional Service Party 

Z-HOPETM Initiative - Meeting the Basic Needs

The Year of the International Woman: 
Serving and Advocating for Health Justice Home & Abroad 

#EmbraceTheSwell | Providing Service, World-Wide Wellness, Extraordinary 
Leadership & Legacy. 

Objective: The goal is for the South Central Region to donate over 400 recycled pill bottles to the Matthew 25: Ministries pill 

bottle program. This program uses recycled pill bottles to ship medical supplies to developing countries. Please use the following 

link to view a short video about this program. 
https://earth911.com/diy/reuse-pill-bottles/ 

Component: Spirit 

Audience: Youth/Women/Men/Seniors 

Z-HOPETM Eligibility Rules:

• Must have a minimum of 4 Zetas/4 Amicae/ 4 Zeta Youth

• Submit donations at the Regional Conference.

Project Instructions: 

Please review this link https://m25m.org/pillbottles/ on specific requirements for our donations. 

Acceptable collection items must meet these requirements.  

• Prescription and over-the-counter pill bottles

• Large and small pill bottles

• Pill Bottles with and without secure caps (child-resistant)

• Bottles included in shipments of medical supplies must have an all plastic lid.

• Bottles should be sorted by color and type.

• All labels should be removed, leaving no glue or residue.

• All bottles and lids should be washed in very hot water and dish soap, rinsed, and dried thoroughly.

• Caps should be placed back onto clean, dried bottles.

• Clean, recapped bottles should be placed into large resealable bags marked “Clean Bottles.” These will be

included in shipments of medical supplies.

https://earth911.com/diy/reuse-pill-bottles/
https://m25m.org/pillbottles/
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All bags of appropriate pill bottles MUST be stored/submitted in a plastic tote with a lid.  25 points for every 

25 items.  Please write on the side of your tote, the number of pill bottles inside of the tote. 

 

ALL donations must be dropped off at the designated location by 4:30pm on Thursday June 29th.  

 

Z-HOPETM Reporting: 

 

• All Z-HOPETM programs must be logged in to the Zeta Service Management System via the International 

Website: https://zphib1920.org/programs-initiatives/z-hope/zsms/ You may receive a system generated 

confirmation of the information submitted.   

 

• Entries are due into the ZSMS no later than June 30, 2023. 

 

• Remember to add the service project to your chapter Z-HOPETM spreadsheet.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the following: 

South Central Region Z-HOPETM Coordinator: Soror/Friend Monica Robertson - 

scr.zhope21@gmail.com 

Soror Patricia Woods, Graduate/Undergraduate Representative – scr.zhope21zetas@gmail.com 

Soror/Friend Cherrite Peterson, Amicae Auxiliary Representative – scr.zhope21amicae@gmail.com 

Soror Ricca Wright, Youth Auxiliary Representative – scr.zhope21youth@gmail.com 
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